
 
 

 
           21.01.2025 
 
 
 

DECLARATION:  
Trichlorethylen (TCE), Perchlorethylen (PCE) und Carbon Tetrachloride (CTC) 

 REPORTING UNDER TSCA 
 

 
The United States Toxic Substances Control Act (TSCA) is a federal regulation that allows 
the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) to comprehensively manage chemicals in 
U.S. Commerce.  
 
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) issued new substance bans under 
Section 6(a) of the Toxic Substances Control Act (TSCA) for trichlorethylene (TCE) and 
perchlorethylene (PCE) on December 17 and 18, 2024. The regulations come into force on 
January 16 and 17, 2025 (with corresponding transition periods). 
 
Additionally, on December 18, 2024, EPA issued a rule banning some uses of carbon 
tertrachloride (CTC) that have already been discontinued and establishing robust 
workplace protections, including a workplace chemical protection program and mandatory 
controls, for uses that are not prohibited , adopted to minimize the unreasonable risk to 
human health. The regulation came into force on January 17, 2025. Carbon tetrachloride 
(CTC) is not listed under the REACH regulation, but is classified as a suspected 
carcinogen and is regulated in some regulations relating to occupational safety and 
transport. 
 
 
 
We confirm that all W+P PRODUCTS GmbH products, connectors and cables, 
deliver to you are up to the direction. 
 
Our suppliers are contractual obliged to work conform up to this direction. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best regards 
 
 
Peter Schneider 
Lead of quality assurance 
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